
July 23, 1973 

JAN: 

In response to the phone calls from Woodward, 

please call him with the following message: 

Please tell him that I would very much enjoy talking 

with him directly bonight, but I don't KKK think 

it would be helpful. I have expressed myself with 

some feeling inside, and it would serve no one's 

interests now to carry those views to the outside. 

That would only add more heat than light. 

I would say that the views expressed in 

his Saturday article are certainly not universally shared. 

Please add that I trust he understands why 

I don't think it would be helpful to talk personally. 

Please keep this note in the files. 

Thanks. 


